
 

  
 

  

 
 

Minden Road, Weeton, Preston, Lancashire  PR4 3HX 
Telephone: 01253 836284      

E-mail: head@weeton.lancs.sch.uk 

www.weeton.lancs.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher:  Mr A Goth 

 

March 2024 

Dear Applicant 

Temporary KS1 Class Teacher until 31 August 2025 

Thank you for showing an interest in the vacancy at Weeton Primary School; the 
separate Role Profile (Job Description) and Person Specification outline the requirements 
of the post.  Although the post is initially temporary, there is a strong likelihood that it 
could become permanent from September 2025.    

The Governors are seeking to appoint somebody who can really make a positive 
difference to our school.  Our NOR are due to increase significantly this summer when 
we welcome a new regiment so we are restructuring our KS1 classes.  Ideally, we are 
looking for an experienced and skilled teacher to teach in a mixed Year 1 / 2 class, 
although we do have capacity to support applications from ECTs too.  A sense of fun 
and the ability to bring about enthusiasm in the learning environment would be essential.  

The school is located on Weeton Barracks, with the majority of children coming from 
Service families. We presently have 125 children on roll but will have 235 children by 
September. More information about the school, together with a wealth of pictures, may 
be found on our school website. 

www.weeton.lancs.sch.uk  

The successful applicant will join a hardworking and supportive team in a happy and 
extremely well-resourced learning environment with a very positive ethos.  Provision for 
children with special educational needs is a particular strength of the school. 

Visits to the school are warmly welcomed and encouraged. They may be arranged by 
contacting our School Bursar, Mrs Murden, on 01253 836284.  A number of dates and 
times will be allocated for visits. 

Weeton School is committed to safeguarding and protecting the welfare of children and 
young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.   Please 
note that in line with Keeping Children Safe in Education 2023, an online search will be 
carried out as part of our due diligence on shortlisted candidates. 

The appointment will be subject to enhanced DBS clearance.  

Completed applications should be returned to the Headteacher at the school - by email 
(bursar@weeton.lancs.sch.uk).  An acknowledgement will be sent as proof of receipt. 

 

mailto:bursar@weeton.lancs.sch.uk


Closing date: 30 April 2024 at 12 noon. 

Proposed Interview date: 9 May 2024 

Shortlisted candidates will be initially informed by phone, with details confirmed by 
letter/email.  If you are unsuccessful in your application, please accept our Governors’ 
thanks for applying. 

Due to the short turn-around time between shortlisting and interviews, please include 
the email addresses of your two referees. 

The Governors look forward to receiving your application. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

Anthony Goth 
Headteacher 
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